II

The Secretary of State of the United States of America to the
Chargé d’affaires a.i., of the Canadian Embassy in Washington

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON, May 25, 1964

SIR:

I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of your note No. 249 dated
May 25, 1964, concerning the changing requirements within the North Americad
Air Defense System and the phasing out of certain radar stations.

I am pleased to inform you that the Government of the United States
accepts the proposals contained in your note and that your note and my note mn
reply shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments regarding
this matter which shall enter into force on the date of this note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my high consideration.

For the Secretary of State:
WILLIAM C. BURDETT

The Honorable
H. Basil Robinson,
Chargé d’Affaires ad interim of Canada.
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